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1 The JKF GojuKai Australian Championships & Kata Seminar will be held in SA next year (2015)

They will be held on the last weekend in March at Virginia (Friday,Saturday & Sunday 27th – 29th)

Attendance at the seminar & Tournament will help ensure the success of both events.

2 Masao Tada Hanshi and Tsujimoto Shihan have both expressed a desire to come to Adelaide in March 
2015 to coincide with the GojuKai events.

Financial support is needed to make this happen.

3 Use the traditional Kata instead of the JKF style. But keep the JKF for the Shitei list

MEMBERS OF AUSTRALIAN KARATE FEDERATION inc.


